
Gateway Gossip Fortnightly 
Dear all, 

Well here we are at the end of the year and the last days of term. How quickly has
it all passed this half term? It's hard to believe that’s another year behind us.

I hope everyone is well and looking forward to a break for the Summer. 

It has been eventful within the school; you have probably noticed the removal of
the portacabins so lots of reorganisation has had to take place. We have also had
the move to Bromcom and My Child At School for future parental permissions and

information. I hope that has worked well for you and of course please visit the
office to alert Mrs Riley to help you get connected If you still have any problems.

The focus over recent weeks has been on Year 6 and what a great time they have
had!

Numerous trips recently, a performance, a prom, a water fight and a leavers
assembly! Great fun had by all!

It was lovely to see so many at the Prom on Tuesday night. Lots of excitement and
some very smart young people present with some very grown up behaviours.

Thanks to all the parents that have made it so special too. Grateful thanks goes to
the staff that have organised and prepared so well for the event. We are all very

thankful for this.

The Summer fair was another great success with a profit of £567.54. We were
blessed with sunshine and how lovely to see such an extended collection of people

from our local community to include ex students which was a lovely surprise. 

A note on mobile phones being brought into school for next year. We are reviewing
our procedures but children in any year group other than Year 6 will not be

permitted to bring in their phone to school. If you have any issues, then please
share your concerns with Mrs Riley in the first instance. I just thought it was worth

alerting you to this before September arrives.

Finally, that just leaves me to wish everyone a wonderful Summer break. Stay safe
and have a relaxing time. I look forward to seeing you all again for the next

academic year on Wednesday 4th September. Have a great time with your families. 

Take care everyone.
With my best wishes,

Mrs Robinson

25th July 2024

Dates To Remember
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Thursday 25th July 
School closes for Summer 

at 2.00pm 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September 
Inset Days for staff 

Wednesday 4th September 
School opens for Autumn Term at 8.45am 



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate! Our Awards

Well done 
to all our fantastic

winners!

Growth
Mindset

Nursery - Elizabeth
RB - Szofia 

1B - Ana 
1G - Ella 

2B - Lilly-Mae 
2G - Haleema 

3B - Kieran 
3G - Paisley 

4B - Sebastian 
4G - Martin 
5B - Wade 

5G - Codie-Wade
6B - Wiktoria 
6G - Avisha 

Kindness
Award

Nursery - Ava
RB - Larisa 
1B - Shania 

1G - Miley-Sienna 
2B - Evie 

2G - Gabriella 
3B - Daisy 

3G - Michal 
4B - Hope 
4G - Evie 

5B - Natasha 
5G - Zizipho 
6B - Raluca 
6G - Delia 

Outstanding
Star Award

Nursery - Raluca
RB - Darius 
1B - Hunter 
1G - Robert 
2B - Sahara 

2G - Macauley 
3B - Mateusz 
3G - Niamul 
4B - Amina 
4G - Kurtiss 
5B - Poppy 

5G - Rico
6B - Darla 

6G - Krystal 

Sportmanship
Award

Nursery - Connor-Junior 
RB - Kristof 
1B - Noah 
1G - Pauli 

2B - Savannah 
2G - Toby 
3B - Kuba 
3G - Lillie 
4B - Sara 

4G - Eliska 
5B - Dexter 

5G - Tilly
6B - Jenson 
6G - Conor 

Technology
Guru 

Nursery - Caleb 
RB - Fahad 
1B - Jake 

1G - Ibraheem 
2B - Bodie 
2G - Elsa 

3B - Romeo 
3G - Harley-Rio 

4B - Lucas 
4G - Oliver 
5B - Yasir 

5G - Kieran 
6B - Daniel 
6G - Jack 

Expectional Behaviour  
Award

Nursery - Natalie 
RB - Joshua 

1B - Lucia 
1G - Georgie-Rae 

2B - Ellie-May 
2G - Eden 
3B - Bella 

3G - Ruby 
4B - Alina 

4G - Tamara 
5B - Christian 

5G - Layton
6B - Jezebel 
6G - Sienna 



We have introduced sign
supported language
across the school. Summer Holiday

Staff 
Thank You
To all our staff for an

incredible year. Thank
you for all that you do

for the children and
families at Gateway.
Enjoy your Summer!

So long, farewell!
As another year comes to a close

we say a big 'goodbye' to our
fantastic Year 6 pupils who are
moving on. Remember always

believe in yourselves and follow
your dreams! 

We also say a sad goodbye to
some staff. Mr Percival, Mr Hendy,

Miss Cocks, Miss Smith, Miss
Strother, Mrs Mcvey, Miss Neve
and Miss Thomas who starts her

maternity. Thank you for
everything you have achieved at

Gateway. We wish you the best of
luck as you continue on your new

paths. 

1st Place
Rashford

3rd Place
Malala

House Teams
2nd Place

Attenborough

4th Place 
Austen



Messages from GatewayNursery Reception

Year 3

Year 4

What an amazing year we have had in
Nursery. We are so proud of all you’ve

achieved this year! 
To our Nursery 2 children we wish you lots
of luck as you move into Reception and we
know you will smash it! To our Nursery 1 we
hope you have a lovely Summer and can’t

wait to watch you continue to grow with us
next year! Good job Nursery and happy

Sunmer! 

What a pleasure it has been to teach you all!
Your thirst for knowledge and resilience has

astounded us and we are very proud of
everyone's achievements this year. You are
all superstars and we have loved helping you
all to start your school journey in Reception.

We look forward to seeing you all in
September as you move to Year 1. 

Year 1

Year 2

Year 5

What an amazing year we have had! It has been
filled with lots of incredible experiences such as
our dance festival, a trip to Turton Towers and
a recorder performance. Entering KS2, you have
all shown amazing resilience and determination
to succeed. It has been an absolute pleasure to
teach you all this year. We are sure that you

will continue to shine in year 4. Thank you to all
the parents and carers who have supported us
this year. It has been wonderful to be part of
your journey and we wish you every success

next year. Enjoy your summer break. 

Year 5 have been amazing this year! We
are both very proud of you all and

everything that you have achieved! We
can look back on some incredible trips

and brilliant experiences both inside and
outside of the classroom. All the best as

you enter Year 6! You will all be
incredible! Have the best Summer!  

Wow, what an amazing year we’ve had together! As
we come to the end of our journey in Year 4, we

want to take a moment to celebrate all the wonderful
memories we've made. This year has been filled with

exciting learning adventures. From mastering
multiplication to exploring fascinating science
experiments, each of you has shown incredible
curiosity and determination. Our projects, art

creations, and the stories we've shared have brought
our classroom to life, and we couldn’t be prouder of

all your hard work. Enjoy your well-deserved summer
break. Have fun, be safe, and come back with lots of
stories to tell. We will miss you all, but we know you

are ready to shine even brighter in Year 5. 

We cannot believe another year has passed!
The children have been fabulous in Year 1.
Lots of progression, experiences, memories
have been made and we are proud of every
single one of them. Thank you to the families

for your continued support! We hope you
have the best summer, stay safe and we wish

all the children the best in Year 2 and the
future! 

Year 6
As we reach the end of this year, we are filled with
pride and joy reflecting on your journey. You have
grown tremendously, not just academically but as

wonderful individuals ready to take on new
challenges.This year has been an extraordinary

adventure. We've tackled challenges together, from
new methods in maths to swinging from trees in the

forest. These experiences have shaped you into
resilient, adaptable, and courageous young people. It
has been a pleasure witnessing your development.

Always remember to be kind, stay curious, and
never stop learning. You have so much potential,
and we can’t wait to see what you achieve next.

Please come back and say hello; our door will always
be open for you. Thank you for an unforgettable
year. Keep shining brightly, and know that we are

cheering for each one of you. 

They say 'Time flies when you are having fun!'
and Year 2 has flown by! We have had lots of
fun and it is amazing how much learning we
have squeezed in. All the staff know the

children will have a wonderful Year 3 and we
will look back with pride that we have played
a small part in that. Thank you for all of your
support during the year, we could not do it

without you! We hope you all have an amazing
summer holiday. The Year Two team.  



School Website  Have a lovely Summer
@GatewayFCATBlackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway

Our Pictures


